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Oregon has been one of the leading states allowing mail-in voting and over the many 

years of its existence mail-in voting has been successful. In-person voting is also 

available. But mail-in voting has allowed those voters who do not have easy access 

to in-person voting sites to fulfill their constitutional right to vote. 

Further, I believe the constitution instructs that each state has a right to determine the 

method by which its constituents vote. I don't believe Donald Trump should have the 

constitutional right to determine how Oregonians choose to vote. It's federal 

overreach and would negatively impact voting access  

Oregon's mail-in voting has been operating successfully and should continue to do 

so. 

 

Sincerely, 

Susan Schulz 


